From: Office of the Registrar

To: Morgan Dew-Jones
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-016
Date: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 3:29:50 PM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 5:48 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-016

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

When I heard Embridge Gas had bought Union Gas I knew nothing good would come out of
it. Since then the cost of heating our home with Natural Gas has skyrocketed. We have an
abundance of Natural Gas in Canada. We are a special needs home and we do heat our home
more in winter as the residence are blind and non verbal unable to say if they are cold plus due
to incontinence sleep in soiled beds. All to say we use more heat than most residential homes.
I think our rates have gone up plenty already and Embrisge should of never been permitted to
buy out all these companies and form a monopoly. Union gas rates were amazing and
competitive.

Name: Andre Lacasse

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: No
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